
Melanie Schleicher 
 
April 18th, 2025 
 
Ms. Susan M. Swartz                                                                                     
Superintendent of Schools 
Scotia-Glenville Central School District 
900 Preddice Parkway 
Scotia, NY 12302 
 
Dear Superintendent Swartz, 

I am writing to formally resign from my position as Special Education Teacher at Scotia-
Glenville Central School District, effective June 30, 2025. 

Thank you for the opportunity to work with such a dedicated team and support the 
students of this district. 

Sincerely, 
Melanie Schleicher 

 


